
Tillamook County Community Advisory Council     
Wednesday, November 11, 2020     3:00 -4:30 pm 

 

 

AGENDA ITEMS: 

Meeting called to order at 3:05pm by Chair.  We did introductions and minutes and agenda approved.   

 

Health Equity Plan: Heather presented a PowerPoint about the Health Equity Plan.  Each CCO has to submit a 

Health Equity Plan to Oregon Health Authority in December.  The current Health Equity Plan is a template and 

we will be building on it as we dive deeper into the work of creating better health equity in Tillamook County. 

 

Regional Health Improvement Plan Dashboard: Heather presented the new RHIP Dashboard, which just 

went live on the CPCCO website.   

 

IA update:  There has been a major increase in COVID numbers, and the state of emergency is extended until 

January 2nd.  The Governor has also ordered a two week pause (in nine counties) of activities and limitations in 

group gatherings, as a “wake-up call” to get the virus under control.     

 

Discussed vaccines and school reopening guidelines. 

New business/Announcements:   Discussed flu vaccine incentives.  DDA announced limited in-person 

meetings at Serenity Club; also a new veteran’s program that rolled out on November first.  CAC member was 

interviewed in the Headlight-Herald for Tillamook County Wellness!  Rapid COVID tests now available. 

Meeting ended at 4:45pm.  Next meeting is December 9, 2020 from 3-4:30pm  

 

  
  

 

 


